
‘Alice in Wonderland’ actors
being sought
Tahoe Arts Project will be bringing the Missoula Children’s
Theater back to Tahoe the week of July 10-14. 

Auditions for “Alice in Wonderland” will be July 10 at the
South Tahoe Middle School multipurpose room from 10am-noon.
Plan to stay for the full two hours.

Some of the cast members will be asked to stay for a rehearsal
immediately following the audition.

Among the roles to be cast are three Alices of varying size,
her sister Margaret, the Mad Hatter, the March Hare, the Queen
of  Hearts,  the  King  of  Hearts,  the  Knave  of  Hearts,  the
Cheshire Cats, Tweedle Dum and Tweedle Dee, the Flower Band,
Cards and Lobsters.

No advance preparation is necessary.

Assistant directors will also be cast to aid in rehearsals
throughout  the  week  and  to  take  on  essential  backstage
responsibilities.  All  students,  entering  1-12  grades  are
welcome.  Must  be  5  and  have  completed  kindergarten  to
participate. There is no guarantee that everyone who auditions
will be cast in the play.

Auditions are free. If cast, there will be a fee of $50 per
child  to  participate  in  this  weeklong  theater  program.  A
limited number of scholarships are available; call Tahoe Arts
Project at 530.542.3632.

Rehearsals will be from 10am to 2:30pm each day.

Alice in Wonderland will be presented on July 14 at STMS at
3pm and 5pm. Admission is $10 for adults and $5 for children
and seniors.
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